From: Jennifer Merrill

To: Tim Boyle; Jacob Cluff
Subject: Citizen Input (ZON24-00998)
Date: Tuesday, June 3, 2025 6:33:00 PM

Hi Tim and Jacob,

Just an FYl: Today | received a phone call from Michelle Schaer, who owns the property located
at 613 S Mesa Drive. She expressed concerns regarding the proposed density and height of the
proposed Highlights project. | told her that the request has not yet been scheduled for a P&Z
hearing, but that she will receive notification when that happens. She called because she had
received notice of the DRB meeting, but her concerns are more related to P&Z than to DRB.

Jeaacer

Jennifer Merrill
Senior Planner, Development Services Department
City of Mesa
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